
Dear parents/carers, 

Massive congratulations to John  who 
last Sunday completed the London Mar-

athon in the incredible heat. He has 
raised so far Ã2,200 for Phab Kids 
charity. We are very proud of him! Con-
gratulations as well to one of  our par-
ents in Year 5R. Sephyõs dad also com-

pleted the marathon, raising a lot of 
money for the Teenage Cancer Trust. 

We are also trying to  get the children 
running. Ms Sarri, teacher in Year 1, has 

volunteered to  lead a short run round 
the field towards the end of lunchtime. 
We hope lots of children will join in!  

Some of our KS2 children are also get-

ting another fantastic sporting oppor-
tunity. Ms Kesington and John are giv-
ing up a Saturday to take 20 children to 
the SSE Womenõs FA Cup Final at Wem-
bley. It should be a great experience! 

A reminder that we have a vacancy for 
a Parent Governor, particularly if you 
have skills in finance and accounting, 
data analysis and reporting, leadership 

and communication and team working. It 
is a great way to support the school and 
make a difference but does require a 
commitment of some evening meetings. 
If you wish to seek nomination, please 

collect a nomination form from the 
School Office. Nominations close at 12 
noon on Tuesday 1st May 2018. 

With best wishes 

Sarah Deale 

Head teacher  

Date: 27th April 2018 School website:www.coppettswoodprimary.org.uk 

Date Who? What 

30th Apr Reception Hearing & Vision recalls 

3rd/4th  
May 

Year 3 & 4 Bikeability Training 

4th May Whole school Values assembly 

 Year 3 & 4 3.30pm Art Exhibition in 
Hall -  parents welcome 

7th May Whole School BANK HOLIDAY  -  
School closed 

8th May Whole School Back to school -  usual 
times 

 Year 1 - 5 Cricket Workshop 

10th-11th 
May 

Year 4  Moat Mount overnight 
stay 

 Year 5        
Parents 

8.30am School Journey 
meeting in the Hall 

14th May Year 6  SATs week 

 Governors Governors meeting - 

Community & Children 

18th May Year 5 Reef Class assembly -  parents 
& carers welcome 

21st May Year 2 SATs week 

 Year 6 School Journey Week - 
PGL 

 Whole School 10.10am Pathways assem-
bly 

22nd May Year 4        
selected       
children 

1.30pm Inter-Partnership    
Rounders Tournament at 
Coppetts Wood 

Dates for your diary 

OUR VALUE OF THE MONTH IS COOPERATION 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week will be Week 3 
Do have a look online at the menu. 

 

The schoolõs policy for changing from a 
packed to a school dinner is  

1 week notice.  

Please complete a SCHOOL MEAL CHANGE 
REQUEST FORM  

  Your help and support is appreciated! 

 

Notice Board 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped to raise funds via easy fundraising.  

easyfundraising is the simplest way to raise money for Coppetts Wood. Shop with any of 

over 3,300 well-known retailers via the easyfundraising website and a percentage of what you 
spend is passed to Coppetts Wood at no additional cost to you.  

Retailers include Amazon, M&S, Vodafone, eBay, Tesco, Viking and many more.  

Please register to support us today  

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/coppettswoodschool3 

 

 

Attendance Awards! 
 

Well done to...  

YEAR 5 Shark won the BEST ATTENDANCE AWARD with 100% 

RECEPTION won the MOST  IMPROVED with 93.6%  

Our whole school attendance was ABOVE TARGET at 96.4% 

Our whole school target is 95.9% 

Amount raised this month: Ã39.46 New members this month: 1 

Amount raised to date: Ã942.05 Members to date: 90 

Star Readers  

of the Week                          

 

 

Khaleel      

YEAR 1  

  

Beatrice  

YEAR 6  

            

Well done!  



Each week, a member of our teaching staff 
will recommend a Tip of the Weekéé  

Subject: PSHE  

Leader: Ms. Folan  
 

Tip of the week: Cook a balanced healthy meal 
with your child recognising the different food groups. 

Reception Class Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to Reception Class who treated us to some wonderful singing and gave us some 
really interesting information about the life cycle of frogs!   

 
We were also told the story of Ten Tiny Tadpoles which the children acted out so beauti-

fully.  Well done Reception Class! 

School Trips 

As a school we try and give the children a variety of experiences which include going on 
trips both locally and further afield. These trips take a lot of organisation, not just from 
the class teacher but also from the office staff.  

Recently the organisation of trips has been challenging and extremely time consuming, both 
from the point of view of collecting permission slips and voluntary contributions and also 
organising parental volunteers.  

For non-residential trips we generally ask for a voluntary contribution to fund the trip. In 
the initial trip letter we explain that if we do not receive enough of these the trip will be 
cancelled. With school budgets being increasingly squeezed we cannot afford to supplement 
all trips.   

We would also ask that you return the permission slip even if you wish your child to remain 
in school and not attend the trip. This means staff do not have to spend time chasing you 
for a response. 

We are very lucky that so many of you offer to come on school trips. However it is impossi-
ble to organise some trips properly (e.g. book workshops) if parents are saying their child 
can only go if they are one of the parents chosen. If we have more parents asking to come 
on the trip than places available, we allocate places fairly, usually by picking names out of a 
hat, hence we cannot guarantee who will go. We cannot book if we do not know numbers. 

It was with much regret that we made the decision to cancel the Reception trip to the 
Tower of London for the reasons above. We want to carry on giving the children these wid-
er opportunities. We would appreciate it if all parents could return the permission slip and 
make the voluntary donation (if doing so) by the date stated and also be clear that we need 
to know whether a child can go on the trip or not, without conditions. 

Thank you for your understanding and support.  


